From: Round, Daniel - Environment & Economy - Transport Policy & Strategy [mailto:Daniel.Round@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 03 February 2011 12:19
To: Jenny Barker
Cc: Cllr Ian Hudspeth; Cllr Michael Waine; Cllr Keith Mitchell; Tugwell, Martin - Environment & Economy; Linda Currie (OCC); JacquiCox (OCC); Eyre, Michelle - Environment & Economy - Eco-Bicester
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council response to Phase One NW Bicester (10/01780/HYBRID)
Importance: High
Jenny,
 

Please find attached a copy of the County Council's summary response to the application for Phase One North West Bicester (application: 10/01780/HYBRID).  
 

This response has been endorsed by Councillors Keith Mitchell, Ian Hudspeth and Michael Waine as well as being signed-off by Martin Tugwell, Deputy Director for Growth & Infrastructure.
 

I will forward onto you more detailed officer comments in due course.
 

Kind regards,
Daniel
__________________________________________________
Daniel Round
Strategic Policy & Public Transport Manager
Eco Bicester Project Manager
Highways & Transport Service
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House
Speedwell Street
Oxford
OX1 1NE 
Tel: 01865 815623
Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?
 


This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer
